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Oklahoma Panhandle State University procedure is as follows for Preliminary Enrollment Reporting: 

• The Preliminary Enrollment Report will use the 11th day snapshot enrollment numbers 

• Any deviation made after the 11th day snapshot must be approved by the Office of Academic 
Affairs 

• Classification of transfer students will be determined by the Registrar’s Office 

• The Preliminary Enrollment Report will not include the ‘Non-Attendance’ students 
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